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To: Michael Wrinn, Town Planner
Daphne White, Assistant Town Planner

From: Jennifer M. Zbell, Wilton Health Department
CC: Barry Bogle, MPH,RS, CHES, Director of Health
Re: Planning and Zoning

Date: June 16, 2020
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SP#468, Darbandi, 516 Danbury Road. The Wilton health Department has approved the b100a
septic plan for this application.

SP#469, Apple Blossom School. The Wilton Health Department has approved the proposed new
septic system for this application.



